
TOWN OF OWASCO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE  

PRELIMINARY BUDGET OF THE  

Town Of Owasco 
 FOR THE YEAR 2022 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the preliminary budget of the Town of Owasco for the fiscal year 
beginning January 1, 2022 including general Town funds, highway, water, sewer districts and fire protection 
district funds has been completed and filed in the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of Owasco, 2 Bristol 
Avenue, where it is available for inspection by any interested person during office hours. 

The Town Board of Owasco shall hold a public hearing on said preliminary budget on November 10, 2021 
at 4:00 P.M., showing such changes, alterations and revisions as shall have been made therein by the Town Board 
of Owasco. At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the preliminary budget as compiled 
or for or against any item or items therein contained. 
Meeting also available via ZOOM For direct access the link is also available on our town web site  
www.owascony.gov  at the bottom of the Citizens Action Center.  
Video link: _https://us02web.zoom.us/j/7184011477  
Meeting ID: _718 401 1477  
Telephone link only: __1-646-558-8656 7184011477# US (New York)  
The public can also email at least 24 hrs. before the meeting at tflaherty@owascony.gov with any questions or 
comments to the Town Board.  
PLEASE CHECK THE TOWNS WEB PAGE PRIOR TO THE MEETING TO CHECK FOR ANY CHANGES. 
WWW.OWASCONY.GOV  
Tammy Flaherty Owasco Town Clerk 
 

The following are the proposed 2022 salaries of certain Town Officers of the  
Town of Owasco: 
Town Justice / $8,933.00 
Town Clerk/Tax Collector / $51,925.00  
Town Board / $5,411.75 
Supervisor / $14,957.00 
Highway Superintendent / $57,288 
Council Member/Deputy Supervisor / $5921.75 
 

Citizens have the right to provide written and oral comments and ask questions concerning the budget. 

Handicapped citizens or senior citizens, who require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in furnishing 
comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned Town Clerk to request such assistance. 

Dated: October 28, 2021 
Tammy M. Flaherty  
Town Clerk  
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